
Streets, Alleys, and Traffic Committee  

July 10, 2023  

6:00pm, following Finance Committee Meeting 

 City Hall Council Chambers  

Chairman Bacidore Called the Meeting to order at 6:06pm   

ROLL CALL  

Present: Chairman Bacidore, Aldermen Ptak, Reynolds, Jeppson, Herndon, Crane  

Excused Absence: Alderman Lavieri 

Others Present: Others Present: Deputy Clerk Brent Bader, Finance Director John 

Duncan, Economic Development Director Curt Bedei, City Engineer Brian Brown, Fire 

Chief Jerry Janick, City Treasurer Virginia Kochanowski, City Building Inspector Andy 

Bacidore, Alderman Thompson 

Moved by Alderman Herndon and seconded by Alderman Jeppson to allow Alderman 

Lavieri to attend meeting remotely. 

Voice vote, all ayes. Motion carried. 

ROLL CALL  

Present: Chairman Bacidore, Aldermen Ptak, Reynolds, Lavieri (present remotely), 

Jeppson, Herndon, Crane  

Excused Absence: NONE 

A quorum was present.  

Moved by Alderman Reynolds and seconded by Alderman Ptak to approve the minutes 

from June 26, 2023.   

Voice vote, all ayes. Motion carried. 

Moved by Alderman Reynolds and seconded by Alderman Jeppson to approve the 

recommendation regarding adding a handicapped parking space in front of 2041 

Prospect Avenue.   

No one was in attendance from 2041 Prospect Ave.  Deputy Clerk Bader was unaware 

if she had a placard or not.  He suggested that the committee could grant the request 

based on her ability to show proof of the placard.     

Voice vote, all ayes. Motion carried. 

OLD BUSINESS 



Deputy Clerk Bader mentioned that there was discussion back in April in regards to 

placing two signs in front of the garage at The Dog House.  The committee originally 

worded it with a $100 Fine.  The current parking fines are $20, or $50 if not paid.  He 

asked if the committee would want to put a different ordinance in place for the $100 

parking fine or stick with the original parking fine amounts.  The committee decided that 

they will leave the fines as status quo and to get the signs up.   

NEW BUSINESS 

Alderman Reynolds had a request from Pam Michaels, resident at 1st and Buck St., in 

regards to placing a “Dead End” or “No Outlet” sign before the railroad tracks.  

Chairman Bacidore will place this item on the agenda for next meeting in two weeks.   

There were no more questions or comments from the public.   

Moved by Alderman Reynolds and seconded by Alderman Ptak to adjourn the meeting.    

Voice vote, all ayes. Motion carried.  

Chairman Bacidore adjourned the meeting at 6:11pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 


